Announcement: Celebrating
25 Years of Academic and
Community Excellence!
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We are thrilled to announce that Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts is celebrating a
significant milestone—25 years of enriching the lives of students and the community! Since
opening our doors for the 2000-2001 school year, we have dedicated ourselves to fostering a
love for learning, encouraging growth, and building lasting connections through the arts.

To mark this special occasion, we are holding a Logo Design Contest! We invite all students,
alumni, parents, and community members to unleash their creativity and design a logo that
will represent our 25th-anniversary celebration. The winning design will not only be featured at

our anniversary event but may also be used in future school promotions and events as one of
our regular school logos.

Contest Details:

Eligibility: Open to all students, alumni, parents, and community members.

Submission Deadline: September 27, 2024. Late submissions will not be accepted.

How to Submit: Logos must be submitted digitally. They can be digital or hand-
painted/sketched/drawn but must be presented in a digital format and emailed to
mcaa25thanniversarylogocontest@gmail.com

Judging Criteria: Creativity, relevance to our school’s values, and visual appeal. The logo
should invoke a sense of celebration, success, and MCAA pride.

Let’s come together to celebrate our past, present, and future! We can’t wait to see your
amazing designs that capture the spirit of our school community.

Stay tuned for more details on our anniversary celebration event! Thank you for being a part of
our journey over the past 25 years. Here’s to many more years of success and excellence!

Warm regards,

MCAA
charter.mjusd.com

Marysville Charter Academy for the Arts, est. 2000




